
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/31/2015 10:38:59 AM
Subject: FW: our phone conservation last week about Funeral Service board

From: CHARVIS GRAY [mailto:charvisgray@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 10:38 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: our phone conservation last week about Funeral Service board

Good Morning Mrs. Veldran I Pray all is well with you. I was just touching base back with you in regards to our 
conservation last week regarding the Funeral Service Board appointments. As I stated I have been trying to 
catch up with Katie Philpott, but have had no success. If could please assist me in this matter it would be 
greatly appreciated

Thank You 
Rev .Charvis K, Gray
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